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Many of you have enjoyed visits to Clandon House and will have been saddened by 

the fire that devastated  the building last year. 

Learn more about its future at our next public meeting where our speaker is Claire 

Nodder, House Manager at the time of the fire. She will talk about the fire and the 

restoration work that has been done so far, and look ahead to the future of Clandon 

House. We hope that you will come along and listen to a very interesting talk and 

take the opportunity to ask questions.  

Learn more at the BCA Public Meeting  
8pm on Monday 21st November  

Sutherland Memorial Hall 

www.burphamca.org.uk 

What is the future of Clandon Park? 

After the talk you are cordially invited to enjoy 

some seasonable drinks and nibbles. 
NB: The Councillors’ Forum planned for this date has been postponed until March 2017. 


